School Design Process

To help create a common vision for the design of the new Northglen neighbourhood school, the school board partnered with Fielding International to identify preferred learning spaces and design options.

Students, staff, families and community members were invited to provide input on some of the possible learning spaces and design features they would like to see included in the new school. Four student focus groups, two educator and staff workshops, and an evening family and community forum provided opportunities to gather feedback.

Highlights of the feedback from students included a desire for more outdoor learning, natural lighting, bright spaces, flexible seating, quiet/calm areas, and areas for different activities and movement.

The overall feedback from all groups helped to prioritize several design drivers, including making



